Liz Pulley

From: Harrison, Anneli <Anneli.Harrison@orr.gsi.gov.uk>

Sent: 07 May 2015 11:50

To: Neighbourhood Planning

Subject: Publication of the Tangmere Parish Neighbourhood Plan

Dear Sir/Madam,

Thank you for your e-mail of 30" April 2015 seeking any representations we may wish to make in relation to the
publication of the Tangmere Parish Neighbourhood Plan.
The Office of Rail and Road has no comment to make on this particular document.

- Kind regards

A Harrison
Planning Executive

Office of Rail and Road | One Kemble Street [2" and 3™ Floors | London | WC2B 4AN
Tel: 020 7282 3829 | e-mail anneli.harrison@orr.gsi.gov.uk
Web: www.orr.gov.uk
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ORR will use the name Office of Rail and Road for operating purposes with effect from 1 April 2015. Legal
force is expected to be given to this name from 1 October 2015.

We cannot accept any liability for any loss or damage sustained as a result of software viruses.
You must carry out such virus checking as is necessary before opening any attachment to this
message. The information in this email and any files transmitted with it may be of privileged
and/or confidential nature and is solely for the addressee(s). If you are not intended addressee
please notify us immediately, and note that any disclosure, copying or distribution by you is
prohibited and may be unlawful. The views expressed in this email are not necessarily the views
of the Office of Rail Regulation
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The original of this email was scanned for viruses by the Government Secure Intranet virus scanning service
supplied by Vodafone in partnership with Symantec. (CCTM Certificate Number 2009/09/0052.) This email
has been certified virus free.

Communications via the GSi may be automatically logged, monitored and/or recorded for legal purposes.

LEGAL DISCLAIMER

Communications on or through Chichester District Councils computer systems may be monitored or
recorded to secure effective system operation and for other lawful purposes.









